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 If calling ask for: Alastair Gray 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 29 October 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Senior Phase Assessment Period 
 

Our Senior Phase Assessment period will take place from Monday 2nd December to Friday 13th 
December 2019 (inclusive).During this time, students must attend school on the days when they 
have exams. Please find attached the timetable of exams, which shows when exams take place for 
each subject. All students have also been given their own copy of this timetable. 
 

Exam rooms and seat numbers will be confirmed on the pupil noticeboard in the ‘Street’ area on 
the day of each exam. Students must wear full school uniform at all times when they are in the 
school. 
 

Additional Learning Opportunities 
 

Support will continue to be available for all students throughout the assessment period from all 
staff. We would also like to encourage students to take advantage of the many additional learning 
opportunities offered by staff, which will help support students to prepare for their exams. The 
timetable for these additional learning opportunities is available on the school website at 
https://tinyurl.com/LHSSeniorPhaseAssessments2019   
 

Raising Attainment Evenings 
 

Senior Phase Raising Attainment evenings have been arranged for Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday, 12-14th November, where students and parents will have the opportunity to hear from 
staff and other students about how to achieve the best results in S4/5/6, study advice, good 
practice regarding use of SQA materials, and supports available to them. We will be delivering 
these events in local primary schools: 
 

 Tuesday 12th November – Blackwood Primary School 6.30-7.30pm 

 Wednesday 13th November – Woodpark Primary School 6.30-7.30pm 

 Thursday 14th November – Coalburn Primary School 6.30-7.30pm 
 

Please let me know if you have any questions about any of these arrangements. Thank you for 
your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Alastair Gray 
Depute Head Teacher 
 

https://tinyurl.com/LHSSeniorPhaseAssessments2019

